


¶ A supervisor received a message from an employee that they had pulled a muscle in their 

back while making beds.  Time was lost from work; however, it was not identified by the 

employee that the time lost was due to a workplace injury.  

¶ N Mackay responded that this is an ongoing issue that occurred in the summer and 

requires further information from the employee.  WSIB has been trying to reach the 

employee unsuccessfully.  

 

Bring Forward Item: 

¶ Re:  Difficulty opening garbage bin lids.  Follow-up with Llynwen Osborne to see if she 

can reach out to the company for options.   

 

Other: 

¶ Anne-Louise McLaughlin has stepped-down from the committee.  A Laranjeira stated 

that there is another employee who has expressed interest in the committee and she will 

follow-up. 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned 

Date of Next Meeting:  February 21, 2023 


